
WELCOME TO 5J

Thrsday 26th August 2010

Welcome to the Primary 
School

Our Mission … 
“ to ensure that students of all nationalities 
grow to their full potential as independent 

learners in a caring British international 
community”



Y4 Team



Y4 Inclusion Team

Mr Anthony- EAL Teacher

Mr James-English Language Instructor Miss Tanya- Enrichment Teacher

Mr Michael- Enrichment Teacher

Mr Robb-

 Learning Support Teacher



Y4 Expectations

★  Take responsibility for their own behaviour
★  Be respectful towards others
★  Reflect on their actions and learn from their mistakes
★  Respect cultural differences
★  Make links between their behaviour and our Patana Values

We use:

★ Our values
★ Specific praise and feedback to celebrate positive attitudes and 

effort
★ Praise postcards
★ Contact with you if your child is not meeting these expectations



Mission:

INCLUSION

Counselling

Bangkok Patana’s Primary Inclusion 

Team recognises and celebrates the 

uniqueness of each child and in doing 

so enables students to have access to 

the highest levels of learning and 

wellbeing. 

As a dedicated team of experienced 

professionals, the Team works closely 

alongside class teachers to support, 

challenge, nurture and inspire students 

so that they reach their fullest potential 

in school life and beyond. 



Primary Inclusion Team:

Speech and 
Language 
Therapy (SALT)

English as an 
Additional 
Language (EAL)

Enrichment 
(ENR)

Support for 
Learning (SFL)

Counselling 
(CNS)

INCLUSION

Counselling



Where can I learn about the learning?



Home School Partnership

To develop independence, please encourage your 
child to:

• Talk about their learning, experiences at school

• Read or be read to regularly 

• Organise themselves for the next school day

• Tie own shoe laces

• Tell the time - Digital or Analogue?



Y4 Residential 

★ Term 2
★ 3 nights

★ Hua Hin- Suanson Padipat Hotel

★ Fabulous experience! 



Students with critical food allergies are no longer permitted to 
eat any food brought in by other students or parents, such as 

birthday doughnuts or sweets. 

If your child is listed as having a food allergy, you may wish to 
send in a bag of treats they can keep in my cupboard and enjoy 

during celebrations. 

Allergies



Temporary
Guardianship 
Form

Periods of extended 
absence - Temporary 
Guardianship Form



Parent Volunteers - Are you interested?

As part of our Safeguarding and Child Protection measures, 
any parents who wish to become a regular volunteer can 

sign up for Safeguarding Training later this term. If you did 
this last year, there is no need to do it again.

Volunteers need to:

- Attend training with Designated Safeguarding Lead
- Sign a self-disclosure form

- Sign the Parents Safeguarding Code of Conduct. 

* If you attended training last year, you will not need to attend 
again. Training will be offered again later in Term 1.



Parent Safeguarding 
Responsibilities

Wear your Patana tag when on campus

This means that we consider you a safe 

person to be on campus.

Use the right toilets

We have toilets for students and toilets for 

adults.

If you need to help your child, please take 

them to a toilet for adults.

You may not enter a student toilet or 

changing room.

Use good judgement when 

taking and posting images 

for children at school

We cannot be the camera 

police.

Some parents will not want 

you to take or post pictures 

of their child.

At some events, parents are 

invited to take photographs 

(e.g. sports days, 

performances).



Parent Safeguarding 
Responsibilities

 

If you see or hear something that concerns you…

Share with the class teacher or Leader of Learning and Welfare.

Do not try to solve the problem by talking with the children concerned.

Do not post your concerns or identify students on a Line Group or any other social 

media.

We take student and family confidentiality very seriously and require all parents to do 

the same.



Parent Helpers 

As part of our Safeguarding and Child Protection 
measures, any parents who wish to become a regular 
volunteer can sign up for Safeguarding Training later this 
term.

Volunteers need to:

- Attend training with Designated Safeguarding Lead
- Sign a self-disclosure form
- Sign the Parents Safeguarding Code of Conduct. 

* We do not currently ask for Police Checks from parents.



Class Blog & Newsletter



PTG Representatives

Primary Representative- 

Apollo Chansrichawla-  ptgprimary@patana.ac.th

Year 4 Representative- 

Maya Hino- ptgy4@patana.ac.th



Communication

Telephone contact – 02-785 2273 
Newsletter  - online via Parents’ Gateway

Website – Y4 Curriculum 
Personal appointments

Emergency contact via SMS
Parent Meetings:  2nd- 5th October

Regular communication is welcomed
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